
RSVP  to  Cincinnati-Lafayette
No.483 Annual Inspection
Thank  you  for  visiting  our  page.  Unfortunately,  our
reservations  are  full  for  the  night  of  our  Inspection.

The Worshipful Master, Wardens and Brethren of Cincinnati-
Lafayette No. 483 wish you a prosperous Masonic year!

Please feel free to visit us anytime for dinner, Lodge and
Harmony on the 2nd Monday of the month for our Stated Meetings
(dark in August.)

 

If you have already RSVP’d for our Inspection on March 6th,
feel free to CLICK HERE to print directions to Rhinegeist.

Fraternally,
-Cameron

http://www.lodge483.com/2017inspection/
http://www.lodge483.com/2017inspection/
http://www.lodge483.com/?page_id=112&preview=true

